
 
 

Office of the Attorney General  
 

Internship Information 
 
The Office of the Attorney General (OAG) is seeking second year law students for the 
2022 summer internship program. Summer internships will run for a 10-week period from 
mid-May to the end of July/beginning of August.  Interns will receive a daily rate of 
compensation and have the opportunity to participate in summer educational and 
community programs through the OAG.  
 
Interns will work directly with Deputy Attorneys General on substantive legal matters. 
Projects may include researching and writing memorandums, legal briefs, motions, and 
interrogatories, assisting with preparation for trial, witness interviews, document 
organization, and other tasks as assigned by a supervisor.  
 
Divisions currently accepting applications:  
 

• Civil Litigation 
• Criminal Law 
• Natural Resources 

 

Externship Information 
 
The Office of the Attorney General (OAG) accepts applications from second- and third-
year law students for externships for fall and spring semesters in many of its divisions.  
Externs may be eligible for academic credit. 
 
Externs work directly with Deputy Attorneys General on substantive legal matters. 
Projects may include researching and writing memorandums, legal briefs, motions, and 
interrogatories, assisting with preparation for trial, witness interviews, document 
organization, and other tasks as assigned by a supervisor.  
 
How to Apply 
 
To apply, please submit the following documents to the email or physical address listed 
below: 
 

1. Resume 
2. A writing sample – 3-5 pages in length  
3. An unofficial transcript 

 
Email: AGWasden@ag.idaho.gov 
 
Mail:  Office of the Attorney General 

Internship Program 
700 W. Jefferson Street 
P.O. Box 83720 
Boise, ID 83720-0010 

mailto:AGWasden@ag.idaho.gov

